
 
A personal invitation and update from 

Romania – June 2024 
 

Dear Friends 

I want to start by saying so much has transpired already in 2024 but before I do I want to tell you 

about two special dates you are invited to: 

Sunday 7th July at 10:30am, Willesborough Baptist Church, Hythe Road, Ashford, TN24 0QR; Kent.  

Danny and Sarah will be taking part in the service 

Sunday 14th July at 10:30am Hockliffe Street Baptist Church, 33 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, 

Bedfordshire, LU7 1EZ.  Danny will be preaching and Sarah taking part in the service.  The service will 

be followed by a bring and share lunch where there should be some opportunity for informal catch 

up. 

Officially these two weeks in July are their family holiday, so while I know many may like to invite 

them to visit, we would politely request we give them a break to just chill and, weather permitting, 

enjoy the beach and other sites.  We do hope as many as possible will be able to come to one of the 

two venues listed. 

I know Danny and Sarah will give a more thorough update when here in the UK but here is just a 

quick snap shot of what has been going on: 

Adopt a friend, continues to provide essential needs to over 30 families each month.  Some of 

these families still live in extremely poor conditions, mud brick dilapidated buildings, some in 

just one room. 

Community Support, Numerous trips have been made with various people to attend hospital 

and some of these journeys have taken a round trip of a complete day.  The fire engine has 

also been called on a couple of occasions and Danny has led the way on a number of other 

rescues (tractors tipping over in the forest, vehicles breaking down) 

Recent visitations, As part of a personal development plan, an intern came for a short mission 

trip and we were also able to host one of our major donors and reacquaint them with the 

work and the families. 

Ukraine, The remaining donations we have received are being forwarded and supplies of food 

and clothing were being taken from Romania into needy areas in Ukraine.  The charity are 

currently reviewing this area of work as donations have declined considerably. 

Church renovation, has taken a considerable amount of time and hard work, below is a quick 

pictorial summary. 
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There is still work to be done on decorating, floor carpeting, replastering and fixing of two 

rooms and then there is the sound and audio rewiring to be done. 

Having said all that, we are so grateful to God and to all our supporters without whom none 

of this could have been achieved. 
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As for now, our thanks once again and every blessing 

Roger and Lynn 

Chairman and Charity Administrator 

Trustees 

• Roger Edwards (Chairman)  tel 01233 365687 

• Andrew Golba tel 07860 161192 

• Rob Foot    tel 01525 631767 

• Evan Gough  tel 01245 259116 
 
Committee members 
 

 

• Lynn Edwards (Administration Officer) 
comactrom@gmail.com 

•  

• Tim Perks (treasurer) 

• Terry Golding 

•  

•  

•  

• Katy Foot 

• Kieran and Amy Taylor 

• David Scott 
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